
 
 
 
 

March 12, 2019 
 
Administrative Judge 
Ronald M. Spritzer, Chair 
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel 
Mail Stop T-3 F23 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
Administrative Judge 
Nicholas G. Trikouros 
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel 
Mail Stop T-3 F23 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Administrative Judge  
Dr. Sekazi Mtingwa 
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel 
Mail Stop T-3 F23 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 

In the Matter of 
NEXTERA ENERGY SEABROOK, LLC 

(Seabrook Station, Unit 1) 
Docket No. 50-443-LA-2; ASLBP No. 17-953-LA-BD01 

 
Dear Administrative Judges: 
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff is filing this notification to inform the Board and 
parties that on March 12, 2019, the Staff issued a renewed facility operating license for 
Seabrook Station, Unit 1. 
 
       Sincerely, 
     
       /Signed (electronically) by/  
       Anita Ghosh Naber 

Counsel for the NRC Staff 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop O14-A44 
Washington, DC 20555 
Telephone: (301) 415-0764 
E-mail: anita.ghoshnaber@nrc.gov 
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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
 

BEFORE THE ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD 
 
 
  
In the Matter of  
  
NEXTERA ENERGY SEABROOK, LLC 
 

 Docket No. 50-443-LA-2 

(Seabrook Station, Unit 1)  
  
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

Pursuant to 10 C.F.R. § 2.305, I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing notification, dated 
March 12, 2019, have been filed through the Electronic Information Exchange, the NRC’s E-
Filing System, in the above-captioned proceeding, this 12th day of March 2019. 

 
        

/Signed (electronically) by/ 
 

 Anita Ghosh Naber 
 Counsel for the NRC Staff 
 U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
 Mail Stop O14-A44 
 Washington, DC 20555 
 Telephone: (301) 415-0764 
 E-mail: anita.ghoshnaber@nrc.gov 
 


